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GATRA Executive Compensation Committee Meeting

June 11, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 11:10 am by Joanne Moore, the Duxbury Representative in Norton, MA.
Those in attendance were:

Francis J. Gay, Administrator


Leland Ross, Plainville Rep.

Joanne Moore, Duxbury Rep.


Richard Leitch, Norton Rep.

Linda Hayes, Scituate Rep.


Stacy Forte, Admin Asst., GATRA
1. The minutes of the May 6, 2015 GATRA Executive Compensation Committee Meeting were distributed to the Members for review and approval.  

MOTION by Richard Leitch to approve the minutes of the May 6, 2015 GATRA Executive Compensation Committee Meeting as circulated.

SECONDED by Linda Hayes and passed by the Committee.

2.
The Committee reviewed the handouts on the Performance Measures in which updates and changes were incorporated by Jane Callahan of HR Alternatives.  
MOTION by Leland Ross to recommend presenting the Performance Measures to the full GATRA Advisory Board with a summary of how they came to the percentage increase and goals and have the full Board approve as circulated.
SECONDED by Linda Hayes and passed by the Committee.

3.
Mr. Ross asked if there had been any more information from the state regarding the legislative budget.  Mr. Gay informed the Board that at the state level the Legislative Conference Committee is just starting to meet.  The Senate budget has one line item at 82 million dollars and the House has 2 line items at 80 million dollars with discretion by MassDOT to give money overall to the RTA program. The  language still needs to be worked out and GATRA is hopeful to get the Senate language and dollar figure version.  
MOTION by Richard Leitch to adjourn the meeting.

SECONDED by Linda Hayes and passed by the Committee.

The Meeting was adjourned at 11:25 am.
